
 Joint Public Notice   
 

U.S. Army Corps             In Reply to Application Number 
of Engineers                    CENAB-OP-RMN (MDNR /Fisheries Service/Man O’War  
Baltimore District            Shoal Shell Dredging) 2009-61802-M04 
                                          Maryland Tidal Wetlands License # 15-WL-0757 
 
 PN 16-06                  COMMENT PERIOD:  December 22, 2015 to February 18, 2016                                                 
     
THE PURPOSE OF THIS PUBLIC NOTICE IS TO ADVISE YOU THAT BOTH OF THE 
CORPS/MARYLAND DEPARTMENT OF THE ENVIRONMENT PUBLIC HEARINGS ON 
THE SUBJECT APPLICATION HAVE BEEN RESCHEDULED DUE TO THE WINTER 
STORM.   AT THIS TIME, NO DECISION HAS BEEN MADE AS TO WHETHER OR NOT 
AUTHORIZATIONS WILL BE ISSUED.   
 
 
 
 
 

THE CORPS/MDE PUBLIC HEARINGS WILL NOW BE HELD: 
 

Tuesday, February 2, 2016 
6:00 pm to 7:00 pm Poster Session 

7:00 pm Public Hearing 
Sparrows Point High School Auditorium 

7400 North Point Road 
Edgemere, Maryland 21219 

 
Wednesday, February 3, 2016 

6:00 pm to 7:00 pm Poster Session 
7:00 pm Public Hearing 

Governor Hall at Sailwinds Park 
200 Byrne Street 

Cambridge, Maryland 21613 
 

 

 


